
Nursery  

Autumn Term 

Autumn 1: Myself 

Autumn 2: Homes 

In Autumn 1 we will be focusing on welcoming our older children 

back to nursery and settling our new children in.  We will be  

supporting everyone to make friends and feel happy and secure. 

We will be using stories to learn new vocabulary about parts of 

the body and clothes.  Our main books will be: 

 

 

 

 

 

We will also be learning about the changing seasons,  where we 

will be visiting the Ponderosa Park and taking part in our Harvest 

Breakfast. 

In Autumn 2 we will be using stories to learn new vocabulary 

about homes and buildings.  Our main books will be: 

 

 

 

 

 

We will also be learning about the  how people celebrate,  

looking at the similarities between different festivals celebrated 

around the world.  We will be focusing on Diwali and Christmas, 

using books, role-play, craft and cooking to explore the different 

religious and cultural traditions.  

Things to do at home: 

• Get out and explore Autumn!  

Go for a walk and look for 

signs of Autumn. 

• Support your child with the 

new  words sent home every 

half-term by nursery. 

• Play some of the number 

games and sing the number 

rhymes sent home by nursery. 

 

Spring 1 words:  

Body Parts: head, arm, leg, body, feet, hands, eyes, 

mouth, nose, ears, hair 

Clothes: Trousers, dress, socks, shoes, coat, hat, scarf, 

jumper, top, t-shirt, dressed, undressed 

Spring 2 words:  

Buildings:  window, door, wall, roof, house, flat, stairs, 

ceiling 

Homes:  kitchen, bedroom, living room, bathroom,   

garden, cook, wash, sleep 

Things to look our for this term: 

• Come on an Autumn Walk with the Nursery 

• Look out for the dates of our Stay and Plays 

• Join us for our end of term party 

• Come and watch your child in the Christmas Nativity 

• Our Baby and Toddler Group starts on 8.10.25! 

Reading to your child:   

Reading stories with your child is a fun way to improve their vocabulary, develop their listening skills 

and imagination.  These are all important steps to them learning how to read. 

Support your child by coming to our Nursery Library every Tuesday, at 

drop off.  You can also borrow a book whenever you want to, from our 

Library outside the Nursery. 


